ATTACHMENT 2

WELCOME REMARKS — OIC-DIRECTOR REYNADO V. LIGANOR, MNSA

OIC Director Liganor welcomed everyone to Pangasinan and wished everyone a good and productive
workshop on ISO 9001:2015.

OPENING REMARKS — ASST. DIR. CARMENCITA A. BARISO, EPPB / HEAD — QMS SECRETARIAT

Asst. Director Bariso said in her Opening Remarks that the conduct of I1SO is an initiative where DOE
has to work together to make 1SO a successful journey and eventually be certified by end of 2018




